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Rosenberg Corey

From: Eileen Sylvester <sylvesters@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:16 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

I am a Land lord in Marion County and I'm asking you to oppose HB2004-A,It will create a huge hardship for 
me and my family. We are helping family's stay in their homes,Thank you 
Kevin &Eileen Sylvester 


